musw@mnmcv

November 8, 2022

Mr. Bryan Langley

City Manager, City of Burleson
141 W Renfro Street

Burleson, TX 76028-4296

Delivered via email

Dear Mr. Langley:

The City and Focused Advocacy executed an agreement for legislative and advocacy consulting
services effective January 1, 2021 (hereinafter “the contract”). The renewal extension for the
contract expires on December 31, 2022. We would like to execute the final mutual extension
contained in the original agreement in preparation for the 88th Texas Legislative Session.

The contract contains an option to renew the agreement as restated in full here: “At the
mutual agreement of both parties, this contract may be renewed for two (2) additional 12-
month periods.”

Please accept this letter as the agreement to renew the original contract under the same terms
for the period January 1, 2023 to December 31, 2023.

If this renewal is agreeable, please sign below. After executing, please email a scanned copy of
the signed letter to snapper@focusedadvocacy.com and mail an original to:

Focused Advocacy
816 Congress Avenue
Suite 370

Austin, Texas 78701

We look forward to continuing our relationship with the City by providing our services. We
appreciate your continued faith in our firm.

Respectfully,

-

Snapper L. Carr
Partner & General Counsel
Focused Advocacy, LLC
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This contract is accepted on as evidenced by the execution hereof by the
signatures below of the undersigned:

Snapper L. Carr, Partner Bryan Langley, City Manager
Name Name
Signatur, Signature

November 8, 2022
Date Date




